
Computer Science Week and Hour 
of Code is available to everyone!
Computer Science Education Week is a yearly event the 
first full week of December to raise awareness of the rich 
educational and career opportunities available in 
Computer Science. 

Hour of Code is a global movement introducing students 
worldwide to computer science, inspiring kids to learn more, 
breaking stereotypes, and leaving them feeling empowered. 

These easily scaled events introduce and celebrate Computer 
Science any time of the year, but with most 
events taking place during #CSEdWeek.

Classrooms in schools all over Idaho participate in CS Week 
and Hour of Code. Students can also try hourofcode.org 
exercises from home!

For questions about how you can get involved with 
computer science in Idaho, contact Katie Bosch-Wilson, 
STEM Education Coordination Officer: 
katie.boschwilson@stem.idaho.gov

Why is computer science important?
Idaho’s technology sector is one of the fastest-growing in the 
nation, and 80% of jobs will require these skills in the near 
future. Computer science helps equip you with the skills you need 
to succeed in any field!

Learn more and register your 
classroom for an Hour of Code by 
November 1, 2024.

Are you an Industry Professional?
Volunteer during CS Week! Use the QR code above to register.

Join us for Computer Science Education Week
December 9-15, 2024

Explore, Play, Create!

For resources and more 
information on 
Hour of Code visit: 
hourofcode.com/us




